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September Meeting
Golf Championship/Annual Meeting

Conestoga Country Club
Thursday, September 11, 2008

“Boxed” Lunch - 11:30 AM
Golf - 12:30 PM Shotgun

Cocktails - 5:00 PM
Dinner - 5:30 PM

Annual Meeting - 6:30 PM

There will be a Board of Directors meeting at 10:00 AM

Superintendent Profile
Matthew Turner’s first job was as a Greenskeeper at Four Sea-

sons Golf Course at the age of 16 and he has remained in the golf
course industry ever since, now going on 20 years. Matt graduated
from Rochester Institute of Technology (RIT) in 1996 with a Bache-
lor’s degree in Business Management. He also graduated from Rut-
gers in 1999 with a 2 year certificate in Turfgrass Management. After
12 years of tenure at Four Seasons, he moved to the Wintergreen Re-
sort in Virginia to take his first superintendents job working for 6 years
at Devils Knob Golf Course. In 2006, he took the superintendent posi-
tion at Conestoga Country Club, which moved him back to his home-
town. He has been married for 11 years to Michele, and they have 3
children: Gabriela (7) and twins Matthew and Makenzie (3). Moving
back home gave him and his wife the opportunity to play more golf
with plenty of babysitters nearby and reuniting with friends and fam-
ily.

Mid-Atlantic USGA Update

Don't You Love The Weather?
By Stanley J. Zontek, Director

August 11, 2008

It’s difficult to produce regional updates without
first discussing the weather. What makes this season so in-
teresting are the weather patterns in the different parts of the
Mid-Atlantic Region. There are parts of this region that are
extremely dry. Conversely, there are other parts of the Mid-
Atlantic region that are on the opposite end of the spectrum
and are very wet. A few miles can make a huge difference in
how much rainfall golf courses receive or do not receive.

Problems begin to develop with each scenario. For
example, with hot and dry weather, patches of Poa trivialis
(a common contaminant in grass seed) go dormant. The re-
sult is a patch of bare ground. Is the Poa trivialis dead?
Probably not, it will come back when temperatures moderate
in the fall. Nonetheless, the turf looks bad and golfers ques-
tion, "what happened?"

The other extreme is Pythium. Pythium is a water
mold and its development is favored by free water on the
soil surface. The result of a Pythium attack is another patch
of bare ground. Thus, while one superintendent may be
fighting the dry wilt of Poa trivialis and Poa annua, another
superintendent is fighting Pythium, brown patch and wet
wilt.

August also is the month that many courses imple-
ment aggressive renovation work. Labor is still available,
especially college kids, a high percentage of golfers are
away on vacation, and it may be too hot for other golfers to
play. With lighter play schedules and no tournaments, many
golf courses use this time to core aerate, slice and overseed,

………Continued on page 3………..

Course Profile
Conestoga Country Club was built in 1948 by the membership.

This club was formed by a group of members who played at the Over-
look Golf Course. After purchasing the land from the proceeds of a
bowling alley, this group hired William Gordon as the architect for this
course. He guided the membership on how to build the golf course
with their time and equipment. They formed a private club, whose
original name was Overlook Country Club. But after six months, they
changed it to Conestoga Country Club, named after a creek running
one mile across the property. Little Conestoga Creek winds through
both front 9 and back 9, coming into play on 6 holes. During that time,
William Gordon was famous for building bowled greens which were
designed to hold water where irrigation was insufficient. In the fall of
2006, Golf Preservation Inc. installed drainages in all 19 greens to
alleviate the problematic bowled greens. They are now in the process
of building an irrigation pond to be supplied with well water to avoid
using Little Conestoga Creek as the water source.



President/Bylaws/Social
Daniel Brickley
Lebanon Country Club
717- 273-1944
djb301@yahoo.com

Vice President/Scholarship
Matthew W. Strader
Penn National Golf Club
717- 352-7360
greens@penngolf.com

Secretary/Treasurer/Chapter Relations
Stephen J. Ludwig, CGCS
Gettysburg Country Club
717-334-0441
stephen.ludwig@comcast.net

Past President/Scholarship
John M. Colo
Country Club of York
717-843-2190
jcolo@ccyork.org

Education/Career Development
Ryan Freed 2008
Regents Glen Country Club
717-505-4665
rfreed@regentsglen.com

Curtis King 2010
Moccasin Run Golf Course
610-593-2600
cgking@zoominternet.net

Nominations
Barry Bollinger 2009
Rich Valley Golf Course
717-691-8805
turfdrpa@yahoo.com

Golf
Rebecca Matis 2009
Golf Club at Felicita
(717) 599-5703
turfgirl03@aol.com

Media/Public Relations/Membership
Jed A. Vail 2008
Heritage Hills Golf Resort
717-755-1919
jed_vail76@hotmail.com

Media/Public Relations
Craig Esbenshade 2010
Lancaster Host Inn
717-397-8928
cesbenshade@hotmail.com

Affiliates
Paul Wickey 2008
717-697-1013
turfwick@aol.com

Brad Helcoski 2010
856-466-9049
bhelcoski@atlanticirrigation.com

Newsletter
Wanda S. Fry
717- 279-0368
cpgcsa@comcast.net

PAST PRESIDENTS
George Morris
Ed Tabor
Riley E. Heckert
Richard T. Funk
Harry L. Latshaw
Daniel L. Snowberger
Charles A. Barley
Richard Wilt
Fred N. Baker
Richard J. Suttles
John J. Boyd
Y. Lewis Payson
C. William Black, CGCS
Dwight H. Brubaker
Byron F. Knoll
Michael Wilt
Charles H. Cadiz, CGCS
Kenneth R. Dietrich, CGCS
Michael C. Hair
Cameron G. Henderson
James N. MacLaren
David P. Portz, CGCS
John P. McCormick
David C. Weitzel, CGCS
Fred Heinlen
Terry L. Wueschinski, CGCS
Greg Borzok
Gregory C. Fantuzzi, CGCS
James W. Jones
William G. Wall
Robert Beyer, CGCS
Jeffrey L. Fry, CGCS
John A Chassard
David M. Rafferty
Anthony P. Goodley, CGCS
Samuel R. Snyder, CGCS
John Dougherty
H. Jim Loke, CGCS
John L. Gehman
Theodore S. Zabrenski
Thomas C. Ocepek, CGCS
Daniel W. Achenbach
William E. Brooks
William P. Ramsey
Faron J. Stoops
John M. Colo
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President’s Message

I am sorry to hear that Central lost at Moccasin Run. I was told that the course was in ex-
cellent condition. Thank you to Curt and his staff and also to our sponsors Greg Borzok and Ken
Jennings and to Atlantic Irrigation’s Brad Helcoski.

As you know the Web page is almost ready. It will be unveiled any day now. With the web
page comes great opportunity. This fall we will be sending the new sponsorship program. The
sponsorship program is redesigned based on our new ability to offer web advertising and this will
increase exposure to our affiliate sponsors. As with any new web page, suggestions are welcomed. It
will be evolving as feedback is collected.

I feel this year’s board has made great strides in the right direction. Financials are under
control and projects which were only talked about for years are becoming reality. It is only due to
the hard work of the directors, affiliates and Wanda, that we are a successful organization. Thank
you for everyone’s help this past year. I learned a lot and enjoyed my term as president. My goal at
the beginning of the year was to leave the state of the organization in a better situation than we were
this time last year. I believe it is, but only because of the support of you.

See you at the annual meeting at Conestoga.

Dan Brickley
Lebanon Country Club

2008 Annual Meeting and Elections

The September meeting at Conestoga Country Club will be the Annual Meeting with election
of officers and directors for the 2009 meeting year. Listed below are the nominations to date.

President:
Matt Strader - Penn National Golf Club

Vice President:
Steve Ludwig, CGCS - Quail Valley Golf Course

Secretary/Treasurer:
Ryan Freed - Regents Glen Country Club

Directors: (Vote for two)
Donald G. Dodson, CGCS - Hunt Valley Golf Club

Alan FitzGerald - LedgeRock Golf Club

Chris K. Martin - Crossgates Golf Course

Bylaw Change
Remove "Section 4.02 Number 5" which states: "Retiring directors may not serve again as

directors until the expiration of one (1) year from their last term of office."

If you are interested in running for the Board of Directors, please contact Barry Bollinger
at 717-507-4185 or Paul Wickey at 717-697-1013. Nominations may also be made from the
floor by a voting member in good standing at the annual meeting.
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Membership News
The following individuals have applied for membership

into our association. If there are no written objections within
the next seven days, they will be accepted into CPGCSA at
the next meeting.

Dr. Gordon Kauffman, III .............. Class AF
Agronomist, Grigg Bros.

Douglas P. Rae ............................... Class AF
Sales Representative, Sports Aggregates

If you know of anyone who is interested in membership
into the association, please have them contact Jed Vail
(Heritage Hills Golf Resort) at 717-755-1919 or Steve
Ludwig (Quail Valley Golf Course) at 717-359-8053.

apply heavy rates of topdressing, etc. Be careful; the last thing
anyone wants to do is to make an otherwise good stand of
grass worse. Watch the weather and adjust renovation work
accordingly. You need to make the judgment about when to
be aggressive and when to be conservative. After all, this is
the time of the year when cool-season grasses are at their
weakest.

Another problem we are seeing is weeds. Break-
throughs with preemerge herbicides are common; for exam-
ple, warm-season grassy weeds like yellow nutsedge, kyllinga
and dallisgrass. Remember, when cool-season grasses are at
their weakest, herbicides should only be applied when there is
good moisture in the soil. Herbicides applied to drought
stressed grass do not kill the weeds very well and you run the
risk of damaging the grass you are trying to maintain.

What’s the bottom line? Be careful and either pray
for rain or pray for it to stop raining. It has been that kind of
year!!!

As always, if the Mid-Atlantic regional agronomists
can be of assistance, contact Stan Zontek (szontek@usga.org)
or Darin Bevard (dbevard@usga.org) at 610/ 558-9066 or
Keith Happ (khapp@usga.org) at 412/ 341-5922.

USGA …..continued from page 1

THE UAP ADVANTAGE

 EXCELLENT SELECTION

 FAST DELIVERY

 COMPETITIVE PRICES

PLEASE CONTACT
Phil Easton

Office/fax: 717-464-3740
Cell: 717-490-4632
Email: phil.easton@uap.com

Reverse every natural instinct and do the

opposite of what you are inclined to do, and you

will probably come very close to having a

perfect golf swing.

……..Ben Hogan
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Directions to
Conestoga Country Club

From Harrisburg:
Take PA-283 East toward Airport/Lancaster. Take the PA-
741 East exit toward McGovernsville/Rohrerstown, ramp
becomes PA-741. Turn Left onto Stone Mill Road. Turn
Right into Conestoga Country Club.

From York:
Take US-30 East. Take the Millersville/Rohrerstown/PA-741
exit. Turn Right onto PA-741 East. Turn Left onto Stone
Mill Road. Turn Right into Conestoga Country Club.

From Reading:
Take US-222 South. Merge onto US-30 West Lancas-
ter/York. Take the PA-741 exit. Turn Left onto PA-
741/Rohrerstown Road. Continue to follow PA-741. Turn
Left onto Stone Mill Road. Turn Right into Conestoga Coun-
try Club.

From Philadelphia:
Take PA Turnpike West to Exit 286, US-
222/Reading/Lancaster. Merge onto US-222 South via the
ramp on the Left. Merge onto US-30 West toward Lancas-
ter/York. Take the PA-741 exit. Turn Left onto PA-
741/Rohrerstown Road. Continue to follow PA-741. Turn
Left onto Stone Mill Road. Turn Right into Conestoga Coun-
try Club.

From Baltimore:
Take I-83 North to Exit US-30 East. Then follow the direc-
tions from York.

Happy Birthday to Our
August Meeting Host

Grace and Curt King
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Heather and Gorse
By Mark DelSantro

I think I’m starting to rethink the image that I’m portraying to my children over the past few years. The other day, my
eldest son Zach, came home from the library with a special present for me. It seems he ran across a book named Guinness: The
250 Year Search For The Perfect Pour, and immediately thought of me!!! I must say that I’m a bit perplexed on how to take the
gesture. On one hand, it was extremely thoughtful and he was obviously proud of the find, as well as the excitement I showed
regarding his presentation of this very special book. On the other hand, it is a rather grim reminder that our children are excellent
observers of our own behavior. I suspect that this scenario could easily become a long term case study, especially considering
my parents rarely if ever drank alcohol in front of my brothers, my sister and I. Whether this influenced me not drink much prior
to my freshmen year in college… maybe. Of course, the fact that my siblings were all borderline alcohol abusers throughout
high school probably blows any possible correlation out of the water! Still, it is an interesting thought.

So congratulations to everyone in the region for making it through the dog days of August! Looking at the date, we are
beyond the mythical hump date of August 15th, which signifies the beginning of the end of another golf season. While I know
my memory is fading fast, along with many other things in my world, I seem to remember a time not too long ago when August
15th was a more significant line in the sand marking the end to the majority of the summer stress. Of course, my fading memory
tells me that not too long ago the maintenance standards were a bit more relaxed in that greens weren’t being shaved down below
0.125” and fairways and tees weren’t being mowed below 0.400”, so I guess it may all be relative.

August, while normally not my favorite month of the year, certainly takes center stage every four years in our lives due
to the Summer Olympic Games. If you’re a sports fan, the past two weeks were an insomniac’s dream. As a closet insomniac
anyway, I watched more athletic events from 2 AM to 5 AM in the past two weeks than ever before in my life. This was my
twelfth Olympics as a casual observer and sports fan. Of course, that is assuming that my parents had the television on back in
1964 and 1968. I’m not sure these should count, but at my age I feel like I lived through the sixties, even though I may have
lived through them in diapers!

In actuality, the first Olympics I remember watching as a kid were the 1972 Munich Olympic Games. The three things I
remember about those games were Mark Spitz winning all his races, the USA Basketball team losing to the USSR, and the Israeli
hostage crisis (with the recently passed Jim McKay reporting for ABC). Regarding Mark Spitz and his seven gold medals; at the
time I was very young and stupid and really didn’t understand why that was such an awesome feat at the time. As for the USA
basketball team’s loss; I remember being mad, probably because my older brothers and my Dad were mad about the controversial
finish, but again, I didn’t understand politics, the Cold War, and the symbolism of the rest of the world finally catching up to the
USA in this All-American sport. The hostage crisis was just an eye opening tragedy that was a grim reminder of a world that the
majority of people living in the USA didn’t know. What a difference a few decades or three or three and one half can make!??!

The 2008 Beijing Olympics were most likely the most amazing world introduction to a relatively unknown and mysteri-
ous city/country in history. Furthermore, I would venture to guess that the presentation will never be matched ever again. From
the opening ceremonies, the promotion of the beauty of Beijing and China as a whole, the introduction of China as the new in-
dustrial world power, and the performance of the Chinese athletes; these games came across to me as more of a coronation of the
new world leader than anything else. It has been reported that the Chinese government invested $53 billion into making this the
best Olympics ever and if you happened to miss it, it would be worth looking up and watching at least the highlights on the inter-
net. It was truly magnificent in so many ways, very much comparable to a golf course hosting a major with nary a blade of grass
out of place from start to finish.

As for the competition, my USA take home memories would be similar to those from the 1972 Munich Games. The
Games of the 29th Olympiad belonged in many ways to Michael Phelps, who will probably have the same impact on swimming
that Tiger Woods had on golf just over a decade ago. Amazing it was to see him set world record upon world record, quite liter-
ally by his finger nails in a few of the races. Finishing with eight gold medals and seven world records is amazing! More amaz-
ing I find is how he began swimming at the age of seven and by the age of eleven, his Mother was told that she had to decide
whether to allow him to go on to become an Olympian or to back away and just be a kid. No pressure there Mom! Looking
back, I guess she made the right decision. And to further illustrate his impact, the other day at the pool to which we belong, I
observed several kids attempting the butterfly stroke and pretending to be just like Mike!

Other top memories revolve around the USA “Redeem” team in men’s basketball, the USA women’s softball team los-
ing for the first time ever, the USA men’s volleyball team taking home the gold, the USA men’s and women’s 4x100 meter relay

……......continued on page 6…….....
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teams both dropping the baton in the prelims (OUCH), the men’s and women’s USA beach volleyball teams each winning the
gold, and the USA women’s soccer team winning the gold. I think the older I get the more I appreciate the time, the effort, the
dedication, and the focus that is required to succeed in the Olympics. One bad race, one miscalculation, one mistake, or even
some bad luck and Olympic dreams can be dashed faster than you can say Synchronized Swimming five times fast! And while
other competitions will come and go, for many athletes, the Olympic window of opportunity is rather small.

All the competitions considered and as impressive as Michael Phelps was throughout the swimming competition, as for
my personal number one Olympic memory, interesting it is that my top memory doesn’t involve the USA at all. Enter into the
picture one Usain Bolt from Jamaica. He is the newest “fastest man in the world,” winning three gold medals and setting three
world records in the process. This guy just may be the most amazing athlete to date in the world! In the 100 meter final, he
shattered the world record in a blink-of-an-eye, blistering 9.68 seconds. More amazing is that he shut it down during the final
fifteen meters and still shattered the record! By the way, they translated this race into a 3.56 second forty yard dash for you fan-
tasy footballers out there. All I can say is OMG! In the 200 meter final, he ran basically unchallenged, although he did run all
the way through finishing with another world record of 19.30 seconds, breaking what many experts felt was an unbreakable re-
cord set by Michael Johnson in Atlanta in 1996. They translated his second 100 meters in this 200 meter race to a 3.35 forty
yard dash in this race. I just wonder at 6’ 5” tall whether Usain can catch a football? Can you say Bob Hayes reincarnate?!!?

I could go on and on all night long, but time and deadlines simply won’t allow it. The bottom line is that China de-
serves kudos for these Beijing Olympics. For these Games of the 29th Olympiad, soup to nuts, were the best of the best, regard-
ing all the rest! Hard to believe that anyone could do any better, but then again, we’ll have to wait and see in 2012 in England.
That’s my perfectly poured, dog days of August, often imitated, never equaled, Olympian inspired observations and memories
from the heather and gorse!

Mark DelSantro can be reached via cell phone at (717) 725-5520 or via e-mail at mark.delsantro@comcast.net

Heather and Gorse...cont’d from page 5
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Memorial Golf Tournaments

Liberty Forge Golf Course
Sunday, September 14, 2008

4 Person Scramble
$70.00/person

All proceeds benefit the educational fund for
Alby’s three sons

2nd Annual Byron “Corky” Knoll
Memorial Scholarship Golf Tournament

October 20, 2008
$125.00 per person

11:00-12:30 Registration - Driving Range -
Lunch - Raffle Tickets - Tee Gift

12:30 Shotgun Start
5:00 Cocktails & Reception with

Awards – Raffle Prizes

(Contact Wanda at 717-279-0368 or cpgcsa@comcast.net
for further information and registration forms.)

Golf Results
Thanks for everyone who attended our CPGCSA vs.

PAGCS tournament at Moccasin Run Golf Course. Curt
King and his family did a fantastic job and we appreciate all
their hard work and hospitality.

Central Penn put up a good fight but lost 14 to 12 on a
perfectly manicured course. Andy Sheehan was the winner
of the first annual putting contest. Nice rolling
Andy!!! John Colo won the long drive, nope sorry it was
actually Chris Martin that won the long drive! Big
Hit!!! Closest to the pins on holes 4, 7 & 10 were Brad
Helcoski, Sean Remington and Jim Elliot respectively.

The gross winners were 1. Chet Walsh (66) 2. Sean
Remington (72) 3. John Colo (74) and 4. Mark DelSantro
(77). The net winners were 1. Ted Zabrenski (63) 2. Char-
lie Koennecker (64) 3. Kevin Driscoll (66) and 4. Ryan
Freed (66). Good shooting guys!! A total of 7 skins were
awarded as well in this heated competi-
tion. Thanks for everyone who attending
making this a thoroughly enjoyable day.

We look forward to the CPGCSA cham-
pionship at Conestoga Country Club on
September 11th. See you there!!!

Super’s

Cup
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Equipment for Sale
Please contact Stuart Hartman at Lederach Golf Club (610)

207-6439 if you are interested in the following.

 2 - Transpro 100 Toro Hands greens mower trailers
(excellent condition). Used for grow in only. Ask-
ing $650.00 each.

 40-60 Rainbird (Eagle 750E 80 PSI Irrigation Heads)
New in box. Asking $110.00 each.

 Many irrigation couplers/tees/elbows/etc. plus spools
of Irrigation Head wire (White, Red). Call for pricing
if interested.

If you have “used equipment” or “equipment wanted” to
advertise, please contact Wanda.

August Golf - Gross Winners

(L-R) Chet Walsh, Mark DelSantro, John Colo, Sean RemingtonUpcoming Events

 Eastern PA Turf Conference and Show
Valley Forge Convention Plaza
January 6-9, 2009

 2009 Golf Industry Show
New Orleans Morial Convention Center
February 5-7, 2009

 NEW DATE AND LOCATION!
Western PA Turf Conference and Show
Radisson Hotel Pittsburgh Green Tree
March 3-5, 2009

Thanks again to our
August Meeting Sponsors

Lawn & Golf - Ken Jeinnings
Turf Trade - Jim Byrne

Golf Car Specialties - Chet Walsh
Atlantic Irrigation/Rainbird - Brad Helcoski
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CONTRACT SERVICES USING:
 Soil Reliever & Wiedenmann Deep Tine
 TORO Fairway & Greens Aerators
 BLEC Sandmaster Drainage
 Dakota Topdresser
 Drill & Fill By Hines Mfg.

EQUIPMENT SALES FEATURING
 Wiedenmann Terra Spike Deep Tine
 BLEC Blecavator & SandMaster
 Greensgroomer Brush
 Dakota Topdressers
 Wiedenmann
 Galaxy Tires
 Buffalo Turbine Blowers

EIGHTEEN YEARS IN THE
AERIFICATION BUSINESS

For Service or Demo Please Call:
610-327-3390

AER-CORE, Inc.
Specialized Turfgrass Aerification

August Meeting - Net Winners

(L-R) Charlie Koennecker, Ted Zabrenski
Missing from Photo: Kevin Driscoll, Ryan Freed

Matt Strader, CPGCSA Vice President returns the
Super’s Cup back to PAGCS President Sean Remington.

Past Presidents Faron Stoops and Pete Ramsey
enjoy the day at Moccasin Run Golf Course

For Your Information
If you have any information that you would like included in

the September newsletter, please fax information to Wanda at
(717) 279-0368 or e-mail to cpgcsa@comcast.net

by September 22, 2008.
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Aer-Core, Inc.
Steve Thompson, Bill Mast
1486 South Hanover Street

Pottstown, PA 19465
(610) 327-3390

Andre & Son, Inc
Rich Gdovin
2 Mill Street

Montrose, PA 18801
(607) 761-9465

Atlantic Irrigation Specialties
Brad Helcoski

1120 Greenhill Road
West Chester, PA 19380

856-466-9049

BASF
Ted Huhn

2819 Blue Ball Road
Elkton, MD 21921

(410) 398-8244

Bayer
John Wiblishauser

318 E. Glenside Avenue
Glenside, PA 19038

(215) 887-8936

Blue Ridge Peat Farms
Gene Evans

133 Peat Moss Road
White Haven, PA 18661

(570) 443-9596

CJH Greens, Inc
Joe Herkalo

6 Apple Valley Court
Parkton, MD 21120

(410) 258-4005

Davisson Golf, Inc.
Tim Davisson, Andy Sheehan
2600 Cabover Drive, Suite B

Hanover, MD 21076
(800) 613-6888

DuPont Professional Products
Karen Hartman

Cell: 410-202-6848
Fax: 1-866-511-5484

karen.hartman@usa.dupont.com

Eastern Pennsylvania Floratine
Derek Latshaw
307 Devon Court

Souderton, PA 18964
(717) 870-4636

Fisher & Son Company
Thomas Mahute Bob Seltzer

(717) 940-0730 (610) 704-4756
tmahute@fisherandson.com

www.fisherandson.com

Genesis Turfgrass, Inc.
Paul Wickey Jim MacLaren
(717) 439-4441 (570) 499-6408

Danny Davis
(717) 994-7344

www.genesisturfgrassinc.com

Golf Cart Services, Inc.
E-Z-GO

Chris Grasmick, Dave Milore
4296 York Road

New Oxford Pa. 17350
(717) 752-0135

Grass Roots Turf Products
Steven Chirip
HCI Box 54B

Swiftwater, PA 18370
(570) 839-3399

Harrell’s
Don Hollinger, Mark Eichner

Tom Bettle, Josh Kopera
858 Mt. Joy Road

Manheim, PA 17545
(717) 664-4204

Hollinger’s Sports ‘N Turf
Leroy Hurst

4126 Oregon Pike
Ephrata, PA 17522

(866) 791-6384

John Deere Golf
Matt Rayman
20 Holly Court

Manchester, PA 17345
(717) 648-5493

Lawn & Golf Supply Co.
Greg Borzok, Ted Zabrenski
647 Nutt Road, P. 0. Box 447

Phoenixville, PA 19460
(610) 933-5801

Plant Food Company, Inc
Mike Janzer

(215) 280-6252 cell
(800)562-1291

mjanzer@aol.com

Pocono Turf Company
Mark DelSantro

75 Ramblewood Drive
Glenmoore, PA 19343

(724) 433-8332

Syngenta
Jon Cuny

126 Holland Drive
Butler, PA 16002

(412) 953-2906

Turf Equipment & Supply Co.
Tom Drayer

4049 Landisville Road
Doylestown, PA 18901

(215) 345-7200

Turf Management Associates
Thed Fraleigh, Jr.

151 Valleybrook Drive
Lancaster, PA 17601

(717) 917-5361

Turf Trade
Jim Byrne

352 Buch Avenue
Lancaster, PA 17601

(717) 471-5569

CPGCSA Supporter List
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The Green Sheet
P. O. Box 1420

Lebanon, PA 17042
cpgcsa@comcast.net

2008 CPGCSA Meeting Schedule

October 23 Regents Glen Country Club
Super/GM/Pro/AF Tournament

Inside This Issue

September 2008 Meeting Information


